
The Division for Children, Youth and Families
is seeking Child Protection Attorneys 

Positions available in Laconia and Conway 

The DCYF Legal Team is a dynamic group of experienced child 
protection attorneys and their legal assistants, stationed around 
the state, who work in partnership with the New Hampshire 
Attorney General’s Office to seek judicial protection for children 
subjected to abuse or neglect. The focus of our work is on the 
immediate protection of the child and strengthening, whenever 
possible, families to eliminate abuse and neglect in the home. 

We offer paid training, competitive salaries ($72,930.00 - 
$101,490.00), and a comprehensive benefits package.

Requirements: J.D. from an accredited law school, N.H. Bar 
membership, a driver’s license and/or access to transportation for 
statewide travel, and four years’ experience in the practice of law.  
Recent graduates are encouraged to contact Attorney Deanna 
Baker, Legal Director to discuss if an exception may be requested 
for years of experience.  

How to APPLY: Please submit your letter of interest, resume 
and application by visiting:  www.nh.gov Careers (tab on upper 
right), Finding a Job - NH State Government Job Opportunities, 
Search for Job Opportunities and enter “DCYF Staff Attorney” in 
the Job Title field.

For questions about this position, please contact Attorney Deanna 
Baker, Legal Director at (603) 419-0491, deanna.baker@dhhs.
nh.gov.


